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FROM THE DESK OF

CHRISTIAN J DELACRUZ f

06/20/2018

Kyle Delgado
Providence City Hall
25 Dortrance Street
Providence, RI

Re: JHB Resignation

Dear Kyle Delgado, Members of the Juvenile hearing board and Providence City Council, ‘
Tt is~with-sadness-that I informryou of my-resignation from the Providence Juvenile- Hearing Board.-T--
no longer live in the City of Providence thus disqualifying me from being able to remain as a member
of the board. I am incredibly grateful to have been given an opportunity to serve with pride, the City
of Providence and its residents. Thank you for all your hard work and continued commitment to the
success of the JHB. I believe that this Board is truly making a difference and helping to change the
trajectory of some of the youth who go before it, by implementing testorative justice practices and
guidance. Everyone deserves a second chance and as youth who come from all types of trauma,
backgrounds, homes etc., the work of the JHB is ever so critical to ensuting that our youth continue
to receive a chance at redemption and successful futures.

Yours sincetely,

IN CITY COUNCIL

97 COTTAGE STREET, PAWTUCKET RI 02860
PHONE 401.451.0466 « E-MAIL CDELACRUZ93@OUTLOOK.COM




